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Welcome to our Autumn-Winter newsletter.  As this will be our final newsletter for 2023, we’re taking 
a look back over the 12 month period since MCAG’s climate action plan was approved and mobilised 
in Autumn 2022. 
 
Below is a summary of our main activities, which have focused on community engagement and 
biodiversity.  We’ve been delighted to collaborate with other local community groups on some lovely 
projects and we’re looking forward to more of the same in 2024 and beyond. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Introduction of regular community 
newsletters 

Nov 2022
  

Dec 2022 
Winter wellbeing drop in session; 
Tree sapling collection with Forest 
for Cornwall & 3 Bays Wildlife 

Apr 2023 

Mar 2023 

Feb 2023 

Carbon literacy training for 
businesses 

MCAG honorary membership for 
Mevagissey School, in association with 
collaborative projects 

Support Mevagissey Harbour Trustees 
project; 
Plant donations to Little Nippers & 
Mevagissey School 

May 2023 

Grow-Your-Own promotion with 
Mevagissey Community Larder; 
Donation of wildflower planters to 
Mevagissey School 
 

Jun 2023 
Green pennant pledge project with 
Mevagissey School & local craft group 

Jul 2023 
Community garden project 
developed & planned with local 
amenity & suppliers 

Aug 2023 
Planet A undertakes scoping exercise 
(To reduce CO2 emissions and become 
a recognised low carbon community) 

Bat walk & survey with 3 Bays 
Wildlife; 
Outflow meeting with South West 
Water 
 

Sept 2023 

Cornwall Beaver Project field trip & 
regenerative farming talk with Woodland 
Valley 
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2024 will see us turn our focus to Climate Action Plan policies relating to transport and energy, as well 
as continuing with other community projects.  We are planning to arrange a short series of informative 
talks during the year on a variety of topics, which we hope will be of interest to local residents. 
 
We will soon be sending out a survey on sustainability.  Please do respond if you can, we’d love to 
know and celebrate what everyone is doing to support nature and the environment, and to hear your 
thoughts and ideas on things we can all do to adopt a more sustainable approach as a village.   
 
The image below shows just a small sample of the wildlife which one of our group has photographed 
in their garden, and highlights the variety we can attract when we encourage nature in our space. 
 

 
 
Finally, we’ll be refreshing our website and social media channels to make it easier for you to keep 
uptodate with what’s going on and all things MCAG.  If you want to know more about what we do or 
would like to get involved with any of our projects or activities, just get in touch with us at 
info@mevagisseyclimateaction.org.   
 
Best wishes 
Mevagissey Climate Action Group (MCAG) 
www.mevagisseyclimateaction.org 
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